
Municipality of East Ferris       October 2nd, 2020 

390 Highway 94 

Corbeil, On P0H 1K0 

 

Re:  Police Sevice Board 

 Letter of Resignation 

Attn:  Clerk, Monika Hawkins 

 

As I am no longer a resident of East Ferris but still own property, I feel I am not in 

the know of things happening in the township.  

Changes are good, as I have been a board member for over 10 years, 

A new member can add to this active board! 

 

As Municipal Rep of the PSB, I learned so much, enjoyed working with different 

provincial appointees, mayors, clerks, secretaries, CAO and over six different 

detachment commanding officers. 

 

I have so much respect for all their voices and knowledge that was brought to the 

meetings. 

 

As Zone 1A Chair for the North East Police Region, I will miss the friends I have 

made throughout the North! 

 

Thank You for having me represent you in the past. 

It was an honour. 

Time for a change! 

 

Regards 

Yvette Makitalo       8 Cottage Rd 

makitaloyvette@gmail.com     Markstay, On P0M 2G0 

mailto:makitaloyvette@gmail.com

